
GRAND HAVEN  
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 

Notice of Rescheduled Public 
Hearing to Adopt Fiscal Year 

2020 Budget 
A Regular Meeting and multiple Public 
Hearings on the Fiscal Year 2020 
scheduled to be conducted by the Grand 
Haven Community Development District 
on September 5, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. in the 
Grand Haven Room have been 
rescheduled for September 19, 2019 at 
10:00 a.m., at the Grand Haven Village 
Center. 2001 Waterside Parkway, Palm 
Coast, Florida 32137. 


